
We'd love to 
celebrate everyone's 
birthday. If you like 
please tell about your 
birthay date to 
Father Pawel or 
Bunny.  Thank you. 

Windows Renovation. Please, make a 

donation toward our church windows 

renovation. This is our next big project to 

fix broken windows and make our church 

better look. It was suggested by our Parish 

Committee to put extra $10 a week toward 

this project. It will be very appreciated. 

Last time we receive another $105. 

Now we have $22,570. Thank you for all 

your donations.  

Our Goal for Church  

Windows Renovation is: $50,000 
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If anyone at Holy Mother of the Rosary Parish wishes to contact Fr. 

Pawel or to add something to the Sunday Bulletin please call at 

Rectory 413-592-2032 or email at: paulus75_75@yahoo.com 

Happy Birthday to 

all our November 

birthday people!  

 

2 Father Pawel  

3 Martin Kwatowski  

6 Jodi Fortuna  

22 Elaine Tatro  

29 John Hollywood  

Mass Intentions 

November 7 

+ Esther Kuchta 

Requested by Ronald and Gary Kuchta 

—–——————————–——–— 

November 10 - Wednesday 4PM 

Healing Mass with the Rosary Prayer 

—–——————————–——–— 

November 14  

+ Karen Dragon 

Requested by Walter and Emily Dragon 
and Family 

 

November 21 

+ Jerzy Łukaszewicz  

+ Teresa Beczak 

From Fr. Pawel and Monika Lukaszewicz 

 

November 28 

+  Benjamin Czekanski 

Requested by Robert Czekanski 

 

December 5 

+ Peter Socha 

Requested by Valeria Peters 

For all Mass intentions please 

contact  Fr. Pawel after Sunday 

Mass or anytime by phone or e-

mail. If you want to have your 

intention on anniversary or 

birthday please let him note 

earlier. First available date is: 

January 2, 2022. Now, you can 

reserve dates for Mass 

Intentions in 2022. 
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Sunday Mass 

9:30 AM 

Bulletin 

of the National Catholic Parish 

26 Bell Street 

Chicopee, MA 01013 

Phones: Rectory: (413) 592-2032 

Church hall: (413) 592-4744 

Rev. Pawel Lukaszewicz 

Pastor 

Cell: (413) 222-2851 

Or: (413) 218-8900  

Parish website: hmrpncc.org       

   Facebook: facebook.com/hmrpncc 

32nd Sunday  
in Ordinary Time 

 



PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Francis Galat - Vero at South Hadley, MA  

Joseph Janick - 86 Talmadge Dr., Springfield, MA 

Theresa Kwatowski - at home 

Cyndi Michon - 18 Patrick St., Chicopee, MA 01020 

Ellen Mierzewski - Ruth’s House Assisted Living, 780 Converse 

St., Longmeadow, MA 01106 

Marlene Owczarski - recovering at home 

Valeria Peters - at home 

Stanley Placzek - at home 

Helen Witalisz - Governor’s Center, 66 Broad Street, Westfield, MA 01085 

 

PLEASE SAY A SPECIAL PRAYER AND SEND A CARD 

PASTORAL CARE AT HOME AND HOSPITAL 

Farher Pawel will visit people who are in nursing homes on every 1st Friday of 

the month. If you or your family member want to be on this visitation list please 

let him know. 

If you have a family member at hospital or home unable to take part in Mass 

and Sacraments, please notify Father Pawel as soon as possible to set the day 

and time for pastoral visit. In case of emergency you can call Fr. Pawel at any 

time to ask for visit. 

Healing Mass at 4 PM with the Rosary Prayer 

Wednesday,  November 10 at 4PM  

Join us!  

Reflection for Sunday 

Jesus observes that those who were rich contributed large sums to 

the treasury. Those with less means made smaller contributions. A 

similar situation exists in most of our parishes as well. Jesus calls 

attention, however, to a poor widow who makes the smallest of 

contributions—two coins of little value. Jesus upholds the poor 

widow’s offering for his disciples’ consideration, commending her 

because her small offering was an act of profound generosity, giving 

from her livelihood rather than her surplus.To give from our 

livelihood is not only an act of generosity, it is also an act of trust in 

God. We can only give from our need if we trust that God will 

provide for us. Jesus himself demonstrates the ultimate act of 

generosity and trust in God as he gives his life for us on the cross. 

Act of Spiritual Communion 

Most loving Jesus, I adore You in the Most Blessed 

Sacrament, in Which You are truly present.  I love You 

above all things and I long for You in my soul.  Since I 

cannot receive You sacramentally, I ask You to come 

spiritually into my heart and heal my soul.  I embrace You 

and unite myself with You; may I never be separated from 

You.  Inflame my heart with the fire of Your love, my Lord 

and Savior.  Amen. 

SUNDAY REFLECTION

 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Monthly Parish Committee meeting will be held on 
Monday, November 8, at 4 PM. 

• Great News –We will be holding our Christmas 
Bazaar Friday December 3 and Saturday 
December 4. We need donations for all our booths: 
Main Raffle, Lottery Tickets for Tree, Gift Cards 
for Tree, Groceries for Baskets, Gifts to make up 
baskets for Polish Auction, Over 21 Booth. For info 
- please call Marlene at 413-592-7214 

• Also, we need help to make pierogi—It would be a 
day or two. Can we count on your help? Please! 

• New Envelopes for 2021 are available in the back of 
the church. 

• CRAFTERS will meet on Tuesday at 9:30 AM  

• WYPOMINKI will be read on all Sundays of 
November during Mass. If you want you can still 
add names of your loved ones to our prayer. Please 
find a remembrance envelope in the vestibule of 
our church and with names of your loved ones 
bring them back to Fr. Pawel as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 


